
 

MPP REDESIGN  

INFO WEBINAR INVITATION 

 Dear CUPE Local Presidents,  

CUPE BC will be hosting a series of information webinars for CUPE members on 

the Plan Partners BC Municipal Pension Plan Redesign changes. If you have 

members in the MPP, please share this invitation and revised registration links 

below.  

Each webinar will be one hour in length with presentations by CUPE National 

staff, and will provide members with an overview of key changes followed by a 

Q&A period.  These webinars do not replace the current consultation process being 

conducted by the Plan Partners, but are to provide CUPE members with further 

opportunities to learn about the changes. For full details of the Plan Partners MPP 

Redesign, please direct members to visit mppredesign.ca to ask questions or 

provide feedback on the changes using the “Ask a Question” feature.  Once again, 

these sessions are for general information and members seeking specific 

advice on their retirement planning should consult directly with a personal 

financial advisor.   

Please use the links below to register for the session applicable to your sector. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 

about joining the webinar.         

DATES: 

Tuesday, October 13, 2020 | 5:00-6:00 

pm 

Registration: click here 

For members in the Municipal & Library 

sectors 

Thursday, October 15, 2020 | 5:00-

6:00 pm 

Registration: click here 

For members in the K-12 sector 

  

http://mppredesign.ca/
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_wN5iAc2EQhKYw-mUlMgCwg
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_idvZV7uhQ3exjgR6IKNk4g


Tuesday, October 20, 2020 | 5:00-6:00 

pm 

Registration: click here 

For members in the Health & Community 

Social Services sectors 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 | 5:00-

6:00 pm 

Registration: click here 

For members in the Colleges & 

Universities sectors 

  

Tuesday, October 27, 2020 | 5:00-6:00 

pm 

Registration: click here 

All members welcome 

Thursday, October 29, 2020| 5:00-

6:00 pm 

Registration: click here 

All members welcome 

  

Tuesday, November 3, 2020| 5:00-6:00 

pm 

Registration: click here 

All members welcome 

  

 In solidarity, 

Trevor Davies 

Secretary-Treasurer 

CUPE British Columbia 
#410-6222 Willingdon Avenue 
Burnaby, British Columbia  
V5H 0G3 
P: 604.291.9119 

www.cupe.bc.ca  

 

 

 

 Headquartered on the unceded territory of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Skwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), Tsleil-Waututh and Qayqayt 

First Nations. 

 This e-mail is intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail 

message in error, please notify the sender immediately and return this e-mail to the sender.  

 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Tky9OA3zR-uJRapxHi93Mg
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_X7-JXOYBTUm9jucjTxj0Tg
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GNHS727gQXmMhfauRBV3PQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WWQDfppuQgSxcN52iWJzag
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_YG258kIUS2WETTi38Ay7Iw
http://www.cupe.bc.ca/

